
 

Consulate General of India 

Houston 

 

*Scholarship Opportunity for Diaspora Children! * 

The Ministry of External Affairs' Scholarship Programme for Diaspora Children (SPDC) is now open for the academic 

year 2024-25! 

*Eligibility: * 

Children of Persons of Indian Origin (PIOs), Overseas Citizens of India (OCIs), and Non-Resident Indians (NRIs) 

pursuing Undergraduate courses in Indian Universities/Institutes. 

*Key Features: * 

- 150 scholarships available 

- Preference for female applicants and medical students 

- Financial assistance up to US$ 4,000 per annum 

- Merit-cum-Means basis selection 

- Last date to apply: November 30, 2024 

*Apply Now! * 

For More Information, please visit: https://spdcindia.gov.in/ 

For SPDC guidelines, please click here 

For Application form, please click here 
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